
 

BROXBOURNE BOROUGH SECONDARY SCHOOLS 
 

FORTHCOMING OPEN EVENINGS  
 
 
September 2023 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents / Carers 
 
We are very pleased to invite Year 6 pupils and their parents/carers to attend our forthcoming 
Open Evenings.  Our Open Evenings give you an opportunity to visit all secondary schools in the 
borough and to find out the many exciting educational opportunities available for your child in the 
schools in our area. 
 
Below are the dates and times of our Open Evenings: 
 

The Broxbourne School 
www.broxbourne.herts.sch.uk 
 

Wednesday 13th September 5.30 to 8.30 pm  
 

St Mary’s CE High School 
www.st-maryshigh.herts.sch.uk  
 

Thursday 28th September 5.30 to 8.30 pm 
 

Robert Barclay Academy 
www.robertbarclayacademy.co.uk  
 

Thursday 14th September 5.15 to 8.00 pm 

Goffs Academy 
www.goffs.herts.sch.uk  
 

Thursday 14th September 5.00 to 8.30 pm 

Haileybury Turnford  
www.haileyburyturnford.com  
 

Tuesday 19th September 5.30 to 8.00 pm 
 

The John Warner School 
www.johnwarner.herts.sch.uk  
 

Wednesday 20th September 5.30pm onwards 

Goffs-Churchgate Academy 
www.goffschurchgate.herts.sch.uk 
 

Thursday 21st September 5.00 to 8.30 pm 

 
Further information about making applications for secondary school is contained in the 
Hertfordshire County Council booklet ‘Moving On.’ 
 
We very much look forward to meeting you at our Open Evenings. 
 
With best wishes. 
 
The Broxbourne Borough Secondary School Headteachers 
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